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September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Sports Clubs for the next academic year will commence from next week. These will be run by our 

provider, Rising Stars and will include both lunchtime clubs and after school clubs. The list of available 

clubs was sent just prior to breaking up for the Summer term, however I have attached this again for 

your convenience. The After School Clubs will run straight from School from 3.15-4.15pm, as normal. 

Lunchtime clubs will run from 12.30-1.00pm, after those children who are allocated spaces have eaten 

their lunch. 

  

The lunchtime and after school clubs will have free and paid spaces available but please be aware, 

spaces are very limited. The cost of the after school clubs are £5.00 per week and the lunchtime clubs 

will be £2.50 per week. NB Please be aware that each child should only book one free space across the 

whole academic year, for both a lunchtime and an after school club. This will ensure that every child 

within our School, who wishes to participate in a club, is guaranteed a place. 

  

All the spaces, whether paid or free, will be on a first come, first serve basis and will be available to book 

via Arbor, in the normal way from 7.00am this Friday, 6th September. Bookings will close on Monday 

9th September at 9.00pm for the Autumn Term 1 clubs and December 29th for the remaining clubs. 

Signing up in this way also provides consent for your child/ren to attend the club, so no additional forms 

to complete. 

  

In addition to all the above, the internal lunchtime clubs that were very kindly run by teachers last 

academic year, will be available again too and we will communicate further information about these in 

due course. 

  

Many thanks, 

 

Kind regards 
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